To:

County Planning Board

From:

Economic Development Department, Tourism & Planning
Date:

May 15, 2013
Subject: 
Planning and Zoning Referrals

13-12 Town of Cairo:  The Town Board is extending a temporary six month moratorium on permits related to conversion of resorts to other uses.  The town is in the process of developing various regulatory options related to this issue and has chosen to enact this moratorium to allow time for the town to study the issue.
Staff Recommendation: Local Decision

13-13 Town of Greenville:  The Planning Board is reviewing a site plan regarding the use of an existing building at 11148 Route 32 for an ice cream shop.
Staff Recommendation: Approve
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